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TOWN OF MONTVILLE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Montville ZBA will hold a Public Hearing on Nov 6, 2024 at 6 pm in Council 
Chambers, Montville Town Hall, 310 Norwich New London Tpke, Uncasville, CT for 
the following application: 24ZBA1 – 12 Blais Road (047-013-000), Uncasville, 
Owner/Applicant: Pamela J. Tracey for a variance of ZR Sec. 8.4 (Minimum Lot Size) to 
reduce the existing lot by 11,235 sq ft to be conveyed to owner of 4 Blais Rd (047-012-
000). At this Public Hearing, persons may be heard & written communications will be 
received. Copies of the meeting materials are on the Town of Montville Website at: 
https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/24-zba-1-12-blais-rd-variance-of-zr-
section-84/  
 
John R. MacNeil, Chairman 
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